MINUTES

BEER BOARD MEETING
January 29, 2008

PRESENT: Charles Rollins
Dean Lay
Marvin Brannan
Bud Knott
Lex Orr

This meeting of the Monteagle Beer Board was called to order at 7:03 PM.

There was one application for a beer permit from Margaret Carruth for
Moonshine Maggie’s.

After a brief discussion, Ald. Orr made a2 meotion to appreve the license for
Moonshine Maggie’s. Ald. Knott seconded the motion and it passed 4/1 with
Ald. Lay voting no.

There was no other business before the Beer Board and the meeting
adjourned at 7:05 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Joy Sturtevant, City Recorder



